
Superintendent and Staff Report

School Safety Survey Results

The school safety survey has closed with 186 employees, 206 students, and 710 
parents taking the survey, for a grand total of 1102 people. These results were 
forwarded to the full BOE and student BOE members last week as raw data and 
unredacted so that each member could scroll through and see the summaries…and 
each comment made by each respondent. I was very, very proud of how each group 
handled the survey and the remarks they made supporting their position. All were 
read, all were respected, all were heard. 

For the public, we have the following graphs to help showcase the information 
gathered:




















